
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

     NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Town Board for the 

Town of Harpersfield at the Harpersfield Town Hall on the 8th day of January 2025, at 7:00 PM 

regarding the adoption of a local law to amend Local Law No. 002 Of The Year 2024, Providing 

Real Property Tax Exemptions For Volunteer Firefighters and Ambulance Workers Pursuant To 

Section 466-a Of The Real Property Tax Law.  The proposed amendment would modify the 

eligibility requirements to expand the exemption to resident volunteer firefighters or ambulance 

workers that provide their volunteer services to a neighboring City, Village, Town, County or 

School District.  Copies of the proposed Local Law shall be available at the time of the hearing 

and shall be available at times prior to and after the hearing at the Town Clerk’s office during 

normal business hours for the purpose of inspection or procurement by interested persons. 

Dated: December 20, 2024 

By Order of the Town Board  

Linda E. Goss, Town Clerk 

Town of Harpersfield  


